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Hi, I would like to voice my concerns that there is a submission to increase funding for
abortion in the ACT.

I don't agree that the proposed budget of more than $2 Million dollars, should go ahead for
the above mentioned reason. 

 This money would be better spent on saving lives in the health care system of our
hospitals (which is currently appaling), rather than destroying them. 

Please take the current poor situation of the Emergency Departments in Canberra into
serious consideration.

Thank you!

Kind regards

Naji Raya 

 




